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Elsen, Nikki

From: Matthew Bauer <matthewbauer0730@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 1:29 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Support of Legislation to Change Alternate Side Parking

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good Afternoon,  
  
I am writing to show my support of abolishing alternate side street parking and only having it implemented during snow 
emergencies & street maintenance is needed. 
 
Thanks for your time 
 
Matt Bauer 


